G.C.C.S. NEWS
NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2016
Coming Events
End of Marking Period and Report Cards
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The first marking period ends Tuesday, November 8th.  Report cards will be issued on Monday, November 17th. Report cards need to be signed and returned by Tuesday, November 22nd. 
Teacher Convention

There will be no school on Thursday and Friday, November 10th and 11th. The faculty will be attending an Educators’ Conference. Dr. Nick Uwaro, BJU Division of Teacher Education, will be the keynote speaker for the conference.
 Leadership Conference
The AACS Leadership Conference will be held on Monday, November 14th, at GCCS. High School students from Christian Schools throughout the tri-state region will be attending.  This is a day of training students in Christian leadership skills.  
PACE Walk-A-Thon

The Walk-A –Thon will be held on Friday, November  18th, during school hours.  The money raised at the walk-a-thon will go towards technology for our students.  More information will be coming home soon.
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Grandparents’ Day Brunch
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One of the highlights of the year for our elementary students is the Grandparents’ Day Brunch.  The brunch will be held on Wednesday, November 23rd. Grandparents come and have brunch with their grandchildren and are treated to a program of singing, poems, and skits.  Information will be coming home soon.  We will be meeting in the high school cafeteria and assembly room.
Thanksgiving Break

Wednesday, November 23rd, is a half day and dismissal will be at noon.  There will be no Aftercare.  There will be no school on Thursday, November 24th, and Friday, November 25th.   May you and your family have a blessed time as you gather together during this special time of the year.
Christmas Shoppe

The GCCS Christmas Shoppe is a special time for our elementary students to be able to purchase gifts for family members.  It has become one of the highlights of the year.    The Christmas Shoppe will be held on Wednesday and Thursday, November 30th and December 1st, in the G-building gym.  Information will be going home soon.   If you can, donations are needed for gift items for children and adults.  Items can be sent in at any time.  We also will need help with setting up, running and taking down the Shoppe.  
Christmas Concerts

On Thursday, December 8thth, our 3rd-6th graders will be performing,”Klinkenschnell, The Christmas Bell”.
On Friday, December 9th, our Preschool -2nd graders will be performing,

On Thursday, December 15th our 7th-12th grade choirs, and handbell choirs will be performing.  

The offering for all the concerts will be used for all faculty and staff Christmas bonuses this year. This year the bonus will be solely based on the offering received at the concerts. 

Christmas Vacation
December 21st, is half day, with dismissal at noon.  There is no Aftercare. Christmas break begins Thursday, December 22nd.  We will return back to GCCS on Tuesday, January 3rd.
Announcements
High School  Retreat 
GCCS took 110 high schoolers up to High Point Baptist Camp in Geigertown, PA, for two days of great games, yummy food, and encouraging preaching from God’s Word.  Evangelist Frank Sansone was the speaker for the retreat.  Pastor Sansone was a Bible teacher at GCCS a number of years ago.
GSACS Soccer Tournament
The GSACS Varsity Soccer Tournament was held at The Pilgrim Academy in Egg Harbor, NJ, on Friday, October 7th and Saturday, October 8th, 2016.  Parsippany Christian School, The Pilgrim Academy, Solid Rock Christian, and Gloucester County Christian participated. The women’s team from GCCS won the tournament with two shutouts. Marissa Kennedy, Rachel Tuttle, and Kaitlyn Davis were named to the all-star team. The men’s team made it to the finals but lost in a thriller in overtime to Solid Rock Christian School. Drew Haught, Ryan Petzitillo, and Jacob James were the men’s all-stars.
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I Love GCCS Day

On Friday, October 21st the elementary students had I Love GCCS Day.  The students could dress casually (casual day dress) for the day wearing GCCS shirts to show school spirit.  The students were able to purchase a Chick-Fil-A lunch provided by the Senior Class.  The lower elementary students made appreciation cards for the staff of GCCS and the upper elementary students did a service project of beautifying our school campus by picking up trash.  Each class made an I Love GCCS poster and had a class picture taken for the Memory book.  
Our Mission:

Gloucester County Christian School is a uniquely religious, educational institution that seeks to provide a quality education in a distinct Christian environment. Our goal is to work with parents and guardians to train Christian young men and women to be salt and light in their communities. GCCS believes that the Bible is the inspired Word of God and sets forth absolute truth by which Christians are to live.
